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Dear parents and carers,
We have reached the end of what has been an incredibly sad half term for our school. I am immensely proud of the 
support our staff and wider school team have provided to our pupils during what must have been one of the most 
difficult things they have encountered in their careers.
Attendance has remained positive over the course of the half term and I would like to thank you for your support 
with this. Unfortunately, a small group of pupils are arriving late to school and being collected late. I will be 
making contact with parents/carers of these pupils to determine how these punctuality issues can be rectified.  
It was a privilege to welcome Bishop Gregory to school yesterday to bless our school as part of our 150th 
anniversary celebrations. He was very impressed with what he saw at school, you can find out more below or on 
our social media channels.
The school closes today for the October Half Term, and phones, Seesaw and emails will not be monitored during 
this time. I hope our pupils have a peaceful break and look forward to welcoming them back to school on Monday 
4th November 2024.        Diolch, Mr Hatwood
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With respect, friendship and care, we learn here and succeed anywhere

150th Anniversary Blessing and Exhibition 
We were very pleased to welcome Bishop Gregory to school yesterday as part of our 150th year celebrations. 
During his visit, Bishop Gregory blessed our school as the Bishop of St Asaph did 150 years ago when the school 
opened.  He enjoyed a tour of the exhibition and pupils did a wonderful job in guiding him around.  Thank you to 
everyone from our school and wider community who was able to join us. 
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Thankfulness’

”Respect everyone and love the family of believers .” 
1 Peter 2:17

Early Education Admissions – January
2025
The admissions window for Funded Early 
Education (for children who turn 3 in the 
Autumn Term is now open and closes on 
25th October 2024.

Defibrillator – Fundraising 
We are working hard to raise funds for a new defibrillator 
for our school.  On Friday 22nd November we will be 
holding a non-uniform day and donations can be made in 
cash or on Parent Pay.
We are very fortunate to be welcoming Mrs Jessica Gould 
to school later in the half term who will also be delivering 
a basic life saving workshop for our Year 5 and 6 pupils in 
the morning and for parents, carers and members of the 
community in the afternoon.  We ask those parents, carers 
and members of the community attending the session to 
make a donation to our fundraising activities. The date 
will be confirmed and added to our school website 
calendar very soon.
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Blwyddyn 5 & 6
Pupils in Dosbarth Penfro have been using their knowledge of newspaper articles to edit, improve and type their 
final published piece about the Aberfan disaster.

Blwyddyn 1 & 2
We have been designing a flag for Autumn’s grandad to fly in the Antarctic. We put the church and yew tree on one 
side and our faces on the other. We have also been designing a space vehicle using wooden bricks and fine motor 
skills.
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Derbyn
In Mathematics pupils have been focusing on number formation and representing numbers using different 
manipulatives. They have also enjoyed exploring their outdoor environment; making pumpkin soup and weaving. 
Pupils have also been busy making a traditional school dinner sponge tray bake. They used their number 
recognition skills to help them to read the quantities needed in the recipe.
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This half term the children have been busy learning about 
their brains in our MyHappyMind sessions. They have 
learned about how their brains can help them to be the 
very best versions of themselves. 

We wanted to remind you about the MyHappyMind app 
that can be downloaded for free by scanning the QR code. 
This app will support parents /carers in understanding 
what your child is learning as well as providing activities to 
do together at home. There is even a Zids Zone with some 
fun games. You will need our school’s authentication code 
which is 400458.

Our Happiness Heroes met to discuss the 
important role they hold in school. They have lots 
of fantastic ideas that they will be busy working on 
in the coming weeks! 
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We need you! If you’re available and free to help – please email us on 
communication@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk. We’d be delighted to hear from you!

Breakfast and Teatime Club
Bookings for Breakfast and Teatime Club for next week close at 10am 
on a Friday for the next week. Please make sure you book and make 
payment for places before bookings close, late bookings received will 
not be accommodated.  Due to a very high number of requests, we 
are no longer able to amend or cancel/credit bookings, so please 
do book carefully.
Bookings must be made online using the online booking and 
payment system and payment must be made at the time of 
booking, unless using the 30 Hour Childcare offer to pay for your 
child’s place.  Staff will be completing final matching of payments 
weekly on Friday just after  10am and any payments not received will 
result in bookings being cancelled. These will not be able to be 
rebooked. 

mailto:communication@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk


Individual Photographs
Dear Parents and Carers,
Have you ordered your Individual school photos yet? A polite reminder that the closing date for free
delivery back to school is Thursday 31st October. Order through the Tempest website using your unique link or
visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk
If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, feel free to contact Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3).

https://htmp.st/170118-202WSG
Your order will be sent direct to an address of your choice.

For assistance, please call 01736 752411
Option 3 - Place an order (P&P applies)

Option 5 - Customer services
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 96% 4 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Baker 94% 5 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 96% 0 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 98% 5 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Speed 93% 2 sessions

Year 3 – Miss Sedgwick 95% 0 sessions

Year 3/4 – Mrs Wright 97% 2 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 96% 3 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 91% 5 sessions

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 91% 1 session

Year 6 – Miss Jones 92% 1 session

Whole School 95% 28 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
Attendance and punctuality have dipped this week. As we approach the half term, we are writing to parents and 
carers where attendance or punctuality triggers have been hit.  Please do ensure your children arrive, and are 
collected from school on time.  Thank you for your support. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.tempest-orders.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccommunication%40allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7C9ebf6dfd7c5f48b0abcc08dcf36e22eb%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638652901552587794%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=YZtEgVQe0zw95R2Kk3UU5hAGxl32j3dTAd0KP22UJSw%3D&reserved=0
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhtmp.st%2F170118-202WSG&data=05%7C02%7CHeadteacher%40allsaints-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7Cd14ef7d744d148c953f808dcd331ddfb%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%7C638617458358287251%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2BPvtZU4seyfDUZ4RJdxYtmay%2BeGaCrCthEmjvCDuLWI%3D&reserved=0

